Department of Education
Region il
DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY
Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City

DIVISION ADVISORY

No. ] ML s5.2018

To: Heaods of Public Blementary and Secondary Schools ‘ b-—rww, :T
From: Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Dengvaxia's ID’s Distribution to Grade 7 Recipients

Date: May 30, 2018

Attached is a letter from Mr. Cesar C. Cassion, MD, MPH, CESE, Director IV,
Department of Health, Region lil, regarding the continuous monitoring of Dengvaxia
vaccines and the Nurse Deployment Pregram of DOH who will assist in the conduct
of Brigada Eskwela this May 2018. They will also be distributing the remaining
Dengvaxia IDs during the said acfivity.

LEILAN “UNANAN, CESO Vi
Schools Division Supetintendent
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Republic of the Philippines

REGIONAL OFFICE I
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

City of San Fernando, Pampanga
www.ro3.doh.gov.ph g

May 21, 2018

MR. MALCOLM 8. GARMA, CESO V
OIC - Regional Director

Department of Education — Region III
Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga

Attention: Dr. Gladys Lourdes Bengco
Medical Officer IV

Dear Director Garma,

In line with the monitoring of Dengvaxia vaccinees, may we respectfully request your
good office to inform all Grade 7 principals that nurses of the Nurse Deployment
Program of DOH will assist in the conduct of Brigada Eskwela this May 2018. They will
also be distributing the remaining Dengvaxia IDs during the said activity.

For other inquiries kindly contact Ms. Shiela Ann L. Esteban at tel. no. 0933-862-7898 or
email address: chd3epi@gmail.com.

Hoping for your favorable Tesponse regarding our request. Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

CESAR C. EASSION, MD, MPH, CESE
Director

Tel no. {045) 861-3425 t0 29 / 861-3701 / 455-3297, Email address: doh_chd3@yahoo.com
“ISO tayo...Serbisyongdekalidad at siguraDOH"



